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July 16,2018 -
**By REGiSIERED MAIL**

Mr. Mark S. Woodard, County Administrator
Pinellas County “o
315 Court Street

Clearwater, FL 34622

Re: Notice of St. Petersburg City Council Public Hearing on Proposed Amendments to the Intown
Redevelopment Plan (Rescheduled from July 19, 2018 to August 2, 2018)

Dear Mr. Woodard,

As required by the Florida Community Redevelopment Act of 1969 (Sec. 163.346, FS), the City of
St. Petersburg is notifying taxing authorities whose jurisdictions include the Intown Community
Redevelopment Area that the St. Petersburg City Council is expected to take action on the following
ordinance.

Ordinance adopting Amendments to the Intown Redevelopment Plan (IRP) increasing the
redevelopment program budget in Revised Table 2 from $117.354 million to $232.354
million to fund “Waterfront, Transit, and Parking Improvements” and “Rehabilitation and
Conservation of Historic Resources” in the IRP east of 81" Street as well as
“Redevelopment Infrastructure Improvements” in the IRP west of 8" Street; deleting
from IRP Revised Table 2 projects that will not be funded by tax increment financing

(TIF); and allowing reductions in TIF contributions to the IRP Redevelopment Trust Fund
by the City of St. Petersburg and Pinellas County.

The public hearing related to this proposal will be held on August 2, 2018, beginning at 9:00
a.m. or thereafter in Council Chambers at City Hall, 175 Fifth Street North, St. Petersburg, Florida.
Interested parties may appear at the meeting and speak on the proposed ordinances. Please do not
hesitate to contact me at (727) 893-7106 if you should have any questions.

Sincenely,

[ f

ck D.-Smith, AICP and CEcD
Planning and Economic Development Department

Attachments First Reading Information: Intown Redevelopment Plan Amendments, Ordinance, and Staff
Report



